
  

 

 

 
 
 

17th May 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 6 SATS 
We are very proud of the Year 6’s efforts this week. The positive attitude with which they approached this 
challenge shows how much they have grown up over this year and showed that ‘it can be done’.  Thank you 
to parents and carers who have helped us by ensuring that the children have been in promptly and ready to 
take their tests. I would also like to thank all the staff who have supported the children and helped to make 
the week run so smoothly. A very well-deserved rest this weekend for everyone who has been involved.  
  
Reading Records  
Thank-you to all parents who responded to our survey about homework prior to Easter. The survey results 
clearly showed that the vast majority of you prefer to have homework in paper form. As a result of this, we 
will be moving from online homework and reading records to paper copies and reading record booklets. The 
first step in this process is setting up more traditional reading records which will start coming home next 
week. We will then turn off the ‘Learning with Parents’ online reading records over the May half term. After 
half term we will then add in other homework activities that can be completed on paper.  
 
Fundraising Event – 16/05/2024 
We would like to thank our Year 5 pupils for hosting an amazing fundraising event! Pupils enjoyed attending 
the ‘fun extravaganza’ – spending their money on tasty treats, games and more! 
Thank you to all the staff involved and to our parents/carers for your support. 
We managed to raise an amazing £193.25! 

 
Bronze Silver Gold 

Year 2 
Lailah S 
Lena L 
Elizabeth A 

No awards for this week No awards for this 
week 

 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 
• 20/05/2024 – 24/05/2024 – Year 6 Derbyshire Residential 
• 24/05/2024 – UEA Futurestars trip (30 x selected Yr5 pupils) 
• 24/05/2024 – Summer Term 1 – Attendance Reward (Jelly & Ice-cream) 
• 24/05/2024 – Last day of school 

25/05/2024 – 02/06/2024 – May Half Term 
• 03/06/2024 – First day back 
• 03/06/2024 – 07/06/2024 – Year 5/6 Whitwell Camp Residential 
• 11/06/2024 – Class Photos 

 
Class Photos – please ensure you have returned the new permissions form, unfortunately without the 
correct permissions your child may be unable to take part. Please contact the office to check your child’s 
permissions, to request a new form or for more information. 
 
 

Platinum Award 
No new awards this week 



  

 

 
 
 

It’s Competition Time! 
In June, years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be taking part in a 
nationwide OAT competition. The competition is 
in collaboration with Sumdog. In preparation for 
this, ALL children throughout the academy have 
been provided with free access to Sumdog for a 
limited period of time. Even though children in 
KS1 are not entering the competition they still 
have access to all the resources and so can 
enjoys the games for free at home and school. 
Please encourage your child to take part. All they 
need to do is play the games. 
 
 

Community Activities 
 
 

 

Great Yarmouth – Out There Festival 2024! 
For more information, or to view the full list of FREE 

activities and shows available, please visit 
https://outtherearts.org.uk/out-there-festival/out-there-

festival-2024-programme/ 

https://outtherearts.org.uk/out-there-festival/out-there-festival-2024-programme/
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